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Term of Office – 3rd July 2023 – 2nd July 2027  

 

Hi, my name is Tamara Lewis and I was elected a Parent Governor 

of Hayfield Lane Primary school in July 2023. I am a proud mum 

to three beautiful boys and have been a parent at this school since 

my eldest son started in Reception in 2016. I am also a member 

of the PTA group, Friends of Hayfield Lane. 

 

I am currently fortunate enough to be taking a career break after 

working in Banking Administration for 18 and half years. I will be 

spending some quality time with my family before my youngest son 

starts full time school next year and I am hoping to dedicate some 

of my free time to my role as parent governor. 

 

I am really looking forward to supporting what is already a fantastic 

school to help deliver the best possible education to all our children.  

I am passionate about ensuring that children have a safe 

environment to come to each day where they feel cared for and 

valued and I believe that all children have the right to a full 

education to ensure they have equal opportunities in life. 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Believe & Achieve  

 


